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TOWN OF CONCORD TOWN BOARD " April 12, 2018
Work Session 6:30 p.m.

Supervisor Drake discussed the following:

1. Town of Alden Supervisor Richard Savage sent a letter to the Town seeking
our support for the Town of Alden’s application for permanent ambulance operating
authority in the Town and Village of Alden. Supervisor Drake noted that the Town of
Concord knows first-hand how hard this was to do. The April 3" letter was reviewed by
the Board members and there was no objection to the Supervisor sending a letter of
support. Councilman Krezmien will make a motion during the Town Board meeting
tonight authorizing the support letter,

2. New York State Parks, Recreation & Historic Preservation Deputy
Commissioner R. Daniel Mackay sent the Town a letter dated April 6™ stating that the
Town Hall building at §6 Franklin Street and the Lucy Bensley Center building at 23
North Buffalo Sireet have been included in a historic district that will be considered by
the New York State Board for Historic Preservation for nomination to the National and
State Registers of Historic Places. Listing in the National and State Registers affords
properties a measure of protection from the effects of federal and/or state sponsored or
assisted projects, provides eligibility for certain federal and/or staie tax credits and
renders properties owned by non-profits or municipalities eligible for state preservation
grants. If a property owner wishes to object to the proposed district, he/she must submit a
notarized acknowledgment before the district is listed which according to the letter would
be June 7. Town Attorney Attea will ook into this matter.



